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To: SOTA Parents, 
 
 
In recent weeks we have had students lose valuables such as; I-Pods, MP-3 players, and cash out of 
the boys and girls locker rooms. All students have been assigned a lock and locker at the beginning 
of the school year. Unfortunately not everyone locks up their valuables in their lockers. We ask that 
you remind them to lock up their valuables during physical education class or encourage them not to 
bring them to school.  The school is not responsible for any items that are left unattended in the 
locker room. If your son or daughter is having any difficulty in opening their lock or locker for any 
reason please have them notify their P.E. teacher. Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 
 
 
 Best Regards, 
 
 Physical Education Staff 


